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Our ref: LLFA/WO/20/0535 
Your ref: PLAN/2020/0568 
 
Date:               07/07/2020 
 
 

  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Land To The North And South Of, Goldsworth Road, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6JT 
 
Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council as the Lead Local Flood Authority on the above 
Full Planning Application. This applications surface water drainage strategy should be assessed 
against the requirements under NPPF, its accompanying PPG and Technical Standards. 
 
Under local agreements, the statutory consultee role under surface water drainage is dealt 
with by Woking Borough Council’s Flood Risk Engineering Team.   
 
Should you wish Surrey County Council as Lead Local Flood Authority to comment further please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Lorraine Jeffery 
 
 
 
For Sustainable Drainage and Consenting Team  
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